
ART	NEWS	FLASH	26	September	2018	
Officials	Training	and	RollArt	Reminder		

	

CALLING	ALL	ASPIRING	ARTISTIC	OFFICIALS		

We	are	pleased	to	advise	that	the	following	Auckland	region	competitions	and	Upper	Hutt	Club	
Championships	have	been	scheduled	for	the	up	and	coming	months.			

For	any	parents,	skaters,	coaches	and	current	officials	who	are	interested	in	learning	the	ropes	of	
marshalling,	scoring,	announcing	and	judging	or	looking	to	further	their	experience	in	these	roles	
please	see	details	below	and	contact	the	following	person	with	your	name,	club	and	interested	role:	

Ø North	Shore	Cup	(aimed	at	beginners/Novice	freeskaters,	performance	based	competition),	
27th	October	3.00pm	–	8.00pm,	Active	Zone	Glenfield	–	Email	Patricia	Carrascosa	
NSARSC@outlook.com	by	5th	October		
	

Ø Auckland	Open	Day	(the	focus	of	this	competition	is	driven	by	medal	tests	and	also	
performance	based	skating),	17th	November,	Barfoot	&	Thompson	Stadium,	Kohimarama	–	
Email	Andrew	Rae	auckland.northland@outlook.com	by	1st	November	
	

Ø Upper	Hutt	Club	Championships,	8th	&	9th	December,	Upper	Hutt	Skating	Rink	–	email	
Raewyn	Hailes	hailesraewyn@gmail.com	by	23rd	November	
	

ROLLART	REMINDER	

	for	those	interested	in	finding	out	more	about	RollArt	and	registering	your	interest	as	per	the	
recent	RollArt	newsletter,	please	email	artistic.secretary@gmail.com	Place	RollArt	Register	of	
Interest	in	the	email	subject	line	and	indicate	what	role(s)	you	are	interested	in.	

Please	circulate	this	News	Flash	to	all	your	club	members.	

Yours	In	Skating,	

Janine	Price	

NZFRS	Artistic	Roller	Sports	Committee	Secretary	

	

	

	


